
----- Forwarded Message ----- 

From: Jeff Mitchell <jeffreyjmitchell@yahoo.com> 
To: EDWARD DIEL <eddiediel@yahoo.com>; Eric Laumer <eric_laumer@yahoo.com>; Bob Nease 
<cr066@aol.com>; "robbpapa98@gmail.com" <robbpapa98@gmail.com>; Kelly McEntee 
<kjmcentee@gmail.com>; Jordan Markham <jmarkha5@gmail.com>; Marlene Kanuck 
<mmkanuck@hotmail.com>; David Zayas <zayas.baritone@gmail.com>; "us19732004@yahoo.com" 
<us19732004@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 8:56 PM 
Subject: Presidents Report October. 

 

Good Evening Board Members, 
 
Our Board Meeting is this Sunday at 6pm.  Reports are due Thursday by 6pm. 
 
Attached is my Pres. report (text below)  

 
Thank you to those Board Members who (like myself) volunteered to work 
two shifts for this upcoming weekend.  Due to the difficulty of finding the 
members to cover these shifts without stretching ourselves too thin, I 
recommend we stick to working the smaller stands at the Farm Show 
events.  When we need more then 12 people a day it's just asking too 
much of our members. 
 
Wayne Minnich and I hosted a table at Woofstock on Sunday Sept. 29.  
Thank You to Wayne for his generous volunteering of time, tent and talent 
to support the chorus at this event.  We did promote interest in the Chorus 
outside our usual audience, and may have sparked interest in some 
potential members.  Wayne did one Tarot Reading for $15.  Proceeds were 
split with the Central Pennsylvania Animal Alliance. 
 
I attended the Production Meeting hosted by Committee Chair Paul Foltz 
on Oct. 2, 7pm at Krevsky Center.  (see Paul's report) 
 
I will attend the LGBT Chamber event on Thursday at Alder Health Center 
in Lancaster to promote our co-hosting of the December Chamber event. (I 
attended the Monthly event in Sept. as well) 
 
I have promoted the CPWC Spaghetti Dinner at the past two notes breaks 
and will promote it again this coming Monday the 21st.  Starting at 4:30 pm 
at the Colonial Park Church. 
 

 
 
John Folby is asking to promote our Fundraiser and Ticket sales at the 
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CPWC Spaghetti Dinner, I'm waiting to hear back from Cynthia. 
 
I have heard back from Jason Thomas (Thank you Kelly for prompting that) 
re: FAB.   Both Chorus' will provide entrance music with two selections 
each and then we will perform two songs together before exiting the stage. 
Call times to be determined, FAB event start time is listed as 6:30pm.  Our 
Performance time should be @7:30pm. 
 
Terry Karanen brought to my attention an idea from the MOVIE MONDAYS 
FUNDRAISING series suggesting Inviting Donors to future events as 
guests etc.  This is something we could do for our February Fundraiser, or 
future fundraising events. 
 


